
Subject: Re: Insulation Mistake/Question
Posted by Wayne Parham on Sun, 03 Dec 2023 14:28:32 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Go ahead and remove it and attach to the side nearest the port.  It will peel away easily.  Might
leave a trace of fibers and glue lines - which might kind of "bug you" to know it's there - but that
won't hurt anything and it'll stop bugging you in days.  Especially after you give 'em your first
audition with your favorite music.  
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